

[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf][image: image3.png]











For safety’s sake, does 

Library








your child know your

Friday.








phone number?




DATE


December 7, 2018





SOCIAL STUDIES


We are working on the Navajo packet. The TEST will be on Friday the 14th.








SPELLING


The next TEST will be on Wednesday the 19th.  The words are: free, teach, teeth, please, beach, wheel, team, speak, sneeze, sheep, meaning, weave, eat, read, between, and reason. 











HOMEWORK





Monday -			Book Baggie


				


			


Tuesday -			Book Baggie


				Math ws





Wednesday -			Verb ws			


Thursday -			Read story


				Study the Navajo


				 


						


Friday -`   	                  Read story-test Monday


			      Eng. 193 & 194





                   





           






































SCIENCE


Students have to listen carefully and participate in class in order to understand/learn the material. Daily attendance is extremely important to be successful. Missed experiments, videos, and discussions cannot be made up.


We are starting the scope called States of Matter.











MATH


Please keep practicing those addition and subtraction facts, and try playing the Addition War game that I taught the class. We are now in  Chapter 4, where students need to fluently add and subtract within 100. If students don’t have the basic facts memorized, they will have a very hard time with 2-digit addition. The TEST will be on Monday the 10th.








					                                                       





LANGUAGE


We are working through our verb unit. The TEST will be on Thursday the 20th. 














READING


Our next story is Schools. Due to our holiday program and rehearsals, this story will be stretched out. The TEST will be on Monday the 17th.





Because this is another nonfiction story, the tests seem to be a little more difficult for the students.  Be sure to read it with your child before the test.




















  


                                                 


                     





You can also find my Weekly News on the district website:


www.summithill.org.








